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Good morning Ms. Scott,
 
Thank you for submitting an email (copied below) to PDS staff concerning the IF-NRL non-motorized
 trails proposal.  Staff will present your comments to the Planning Commission this evening during
 the public hearing.  You can follow the status of the project at the following website:
 https://skagitcounty.net/Departments/PlanningAndPermit/nonmotorized.htm. 
 
Thanks again and don’t hesitate to contact me if you have additional questions or concerns.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stacie Pratschner, AICP
Senior Planner / Team Supervisor
Long Range Planning Division
 
Skagit County Planning & Development Services
1800 Continental Place
Mount Vernon, WA 98273
360.416.1336 | Staciep@co.skagit.wa.us
 

 
 
 

From: PDS comments 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 8:06 AM
To: Stacie Pratschner
Subject: FW: Permitting of Non-motorized Trails in the Industrial Forest-Natural Resource Lands (IF-
NRL) Zoning
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Kathy Jewell
Administrative Coordinator
Skagit County Planning and Development Services
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direct: 360-416-1338
www.skagitcounty.net/planning
 

From: srsracing@frontier.com [mailto:srsracing@frontier.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 30, 2017 2:43 PM
To: PDS comments
Subject: Fw: Permitting of Non-motorized Trails in the Industrial Forest-Natural Resource Lands (IF-
NRL) Zoning
 
 

On Sunday, July 30, 2017 2:32 PM, "srsracing@frontier.com" <srsracing@frontier.com> wrote:
 

I oppose the proposed changes to allow non-motorized trails (NMT) within Industrial Forest (IF) zones
 without County permits.
 
I am concerned about who will have ongoing record of where these trails are developed and will the
 current landowners have recourse if problems arise from the development of these trails. 
 
I believe there should be at least some approval system and some oversight as to who is developing the
 trails, where they are being developed and who is doing the developing.
 
I respectfully request that consideration be given to permit both the trails and the trailheads.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Lori Scott
3351 Old Hwy 99N
Burlington, WA 98233
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